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Dear Senators, 

 

I urge you to immediately stop consideration of SB1521. This is a terrible bill that is 

immoral, in conflict with the state’s constitution (no cause state), is anti-democratic 

and provides more power to a government agency (Oregon Department of 

Education) that has a track record of completely failing our kids. 

 

Regards, 

Jerry Gillis 

Happy Valley  


